PUBLIC HEARING
MEETING MINUTES
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 12", 2015
6:30 p.m.
The Stevensville Town Council came together for a public hearing at Town Council
Chambers for the purpose of considering 1) proposed amendment to the FY2014-15
Budget for the Big Sky Trust Program and 2) proposed amendment of the Development

Code Fees.

Present were Mayor Mim Mack, Councilperson Perrin, Councilperson Hunter and
Councilperson Holcomb. Councilperson Crews was absent. RCEDA Director Julie
Foster and citizen Jane Schultz were also present.

Amendment of FY2014-15 Budget for Big Sky Trust Program

Mayor Mim Mack reviewed the Big Sky Trust Program previously approved by Council
and explained that the monies are a pass through with no cost to the Town, butis a
requirement by the Department of Commerce to be shown on the budget.

Public Comment
There was no public comment.

Proposed Amendment of Development Code Fees
Mayor Mim Mack reviewed the current fees and his recommendation to reduce the
minor subdivision fees for 1-2 lots.

Public Comment
There was no public comment.

The hearing adjourned at 6:40 p.m.
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